

Board of Trustees
Steve Dionisio
CCPS Superintendent

Wendy Atkinson School Board Representative

Maura Matzko, President Community Representative

Robert Pietrasanta, Past President Community Representative

Lynn Pogue, Vice President Community Representative

David Palmer, Treasurer Palmer Property Management

Sara Perri, Secretary Charlotte State Bank & Trust

Dan Ambrose Community Representative

Cathy Bohling Community Representative

Debra Brown Wells Fargo Bank

Brandy Hershberger Fawcett Memorial Hospital

Russell Kirshy Kirshy Law Firm

Kreg Mahue DMK Associates

Dianne McDaniel Suncoast Credit Union

Sara Wierhake Executive Director









August 12, 2020

Randall Crouch Charlotte Harbor Sunset Rotary

Dear President Crouch,

Thank you to Charlotte Harbor Sunset Rotary for your generous donations of school supplies collected for the annual Back to School Supply Drive and the Teacher Depot for the Charlotte Local Education Foundation. The Supply Drive insures that every child in need will be provided with the tools to succeed from the first day of school to the last. The Students truly benefit from your donations and the teachers really appreciate the variety of supplies that we are able to stock. You have made a real and meaningful difference with the donations of supplies and helped make this event a success.

The charlotte Local Education Foundation manages the Take Stock in Children mentoring and Scholarship program in Charlotte County. Take Stock in Children was founded in 1995 and provides a unique way opportunity for deserving low-income youth to break the cycle of poverty through education. Take Stock in Children has impacted the lives of more than 24,000 children and over 2,000,000 mentoring hours have been logged statewide. Please visit our website at <a href="http://CharlotteSchoolFoundation.org">http://CharlotteSchoolFoundation.org</a> for more information about our programs and exciting things that occur throughout the year.

Your donation will help us to continue to provide scholarships, mentoring and hope for low-income students and their families. Your contribution and support of public education is greatly appreciated.

1 ells

Sincerely,

Sara Wierhake
Executive Director